Membership Survey:

Continuing Education Programs / Newsletter

The following survey has been sent on behalf of the WNYSHP Board of Directors.  It is our goal to provide our members with valuable information through CE programs and the WNYSHP Newsletter.  We would like your input to determine if changes need to be made in the format of the CE dinners and Newsletter.  

CE Dinners:

1.
Do you have a preference on where we hold the CE dinners?
Yes

No

If yes, where would you recommend as a site for the CE dinners (i.e., specific restaurant/location)?______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

2.
If we were to have a CE dinner at a more expensive restaurant/venue, would you be willing to pay more for the CE dinner (i.e., $20/CE credit vs. usual $10/CE credit)?
Yes
   
No


If yes, where would you suggest having a CE dinner?________________________________


___________________________________________________________________________


If no, would you come to a meeting if it cost more than the usual $10/CE credit?
Yes
      No

3. Do you prefer 1 or 2 hour CE dinner programs or 4 hour CE ½ day programs? 

 
1 hour

2 hours
4 hours

4.
Would you use a credit or debit card to pay for your CE program if available?
Yes
      No

5.
If you were able to register for a program on-line and pay using your credit/debit card, would you use this service: 

All the time

 Some of the time

Never

Newsletter:

4.
What do you think is the value of our Newsletter?

None


Minimal


Somewhat


Very

5.
Would you be interested in receiving the Newsletter by email?
Yes

No

6.
What are your suggestions for content within the Newsletter?___________________________ ___________________________________________________________________________

